GLENCOE
PARK DISTRICT

To: Board of Commissioners Date: 8/11/17

From: Lisa Sheppard, Executive Director, and Chris Leiner, Director of Parks and Maintenance

SUBJECT: Watts Basketball Court Resurfacing

On Thursday, August 10, bids were opened for the Watts Basketball Court Resurfacing Project.
Three qualified bids were submitted for the project. The working construction budget is $75,000.
This is included in the fund 69 budget.

The Bid Results:

2017 Watts Court Resurface Bid
Contractor Total Bid
CHICAGOLAND PAVING $62,900.00
EVANS & SON $66,000.00
SUPERIOR PAVING $78,800.00

Per the bid document we are awarding on the lowest total bid.

The lowest qualified bidder is Chicagoland Paving Contractors of Lake Zurich, Illinois.
Reference checks were completed on this firm.

Recommend Motion: To approve the lowest responsible bidder, Chicagoland Paving
Contractors of Lake Zurich, Illinois for a total of $62,900.
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